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The citizens of Oregon do not want this cap and trade bill! | am a 3rd generation born and raised Oregonian and |
own a small landscaping business, and this cap and trade bill will put us under as we can not afford to upgrade our
trucks and equipment. This will not only put us out of work, but our 15 employees as well. We are small but not
the only ones in this boat, and all these small businesses add up to thousands of people that will be forced out of
work. Government is there to serve the people, not try and control every aspect of their life. Leave Oregonians
alone and let us live free!
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